Bittersweet
Thank you unquestionably much for downloading bittersweet.Maybe you have
knowledge that, people have look numerous time for their favorite books once
this bittersweet, but end taking place in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good PDF next a mug of coffee in the afternoon, on the
other hand they juggled bearing in mind some harmful virus inside their
computer. bittersweet is easy to use in our digital library an online
permission to it is set as public therefore you can download it instantly. Our
digital library saves in combined countries, allowing you to get the most less
latency period to download any of our books like this one. Merely said, the
bittersweet is universally compatible taking into account any devices to read.

Dekoboko Bittersweet Days Atsuko Yusen 2022-03-22 Tiny and adorable when they
first met, Rui--still just as adorable--now looms over his boyfriend, Yuujirou.
Though they were little more than best friends at first, the confusion over
their true feelings for one another smoldered until they confessed. Now every
day passes with such overwhelming sweetness it's all they can do not to ask
themselves, "am I allowed to be this happy?" The final high school judo
contest, the last summer of their high school careers, and beyond...the thought
of his future with Rui makes Yuujirou's heart flutter. A slow-burn love story
between a diminutive, athletic teen and his towering, kind-hearted best friend
as they journey the slightly bitter road to adulthood towards sweeter days.
Lemon Drops Frances Chin 2015-04-04 Lemon Drops: A Bittersweet Memoir traces
the journey of author Frances Chin's mother as she travels from China to San
Francisco in 1935 as a "picture bride" in an arranged marriage. She had five
daughters with the husband she barely knew and rarely saw, thus was left to
raise five daughters alone in a strange new land. After the family moved to
Oakland, as each of Frances' two older sisters turned 13, they left home to
live and work for rich white families as "mother's helpers." When Frances
turned 13, she followed in their footsteps. Each time, she stands at the curb
in front of her house with all her possessions in a brown paper bag-waiting for
her ride to yet another home-and another job. No one is there to say goodbye or
to tell her not to go. Frances kept secrets from her mom of growing up as a
teenager-until now. Frances has written this book as a tribute to her beloved
mother in appreciation for all of her sacrifices and hard work.
Bittersweet Miranda Beverly-Whittemore 2016-05-08
Bittersweet (Charles H. Spurgeon Library Book #2) Cathy Marie Hake 2007-04-01
Laney McCain has unabashedly had her sights set on Galen O'Sullivan for years.
And though Galen has treated her as nothing more than his best friend's pesky
tag-along sister, Laney dares hope that now is the time he will open his eyes
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and truly recognize the woman she's become. But the arrival of Ishmael and Ivy
Grubb, squatters on the O'Sullivans' land, diverts Galen's attention. Though
the Grubbs are crass and uneducated, Galen shows mercy and allows them to stay
in exchange for help around the farm. But it becomes a decision he lives to
regret.... Sometimes the Journey to Love Is Truly Bittersweet
Bittersweet Susan Wittig Albert 2015 China Bayles teams up with an old friend
to solve a murder in a South Texas ranching community.
Bittersweet Peter Macinnis 2002-06-13 "Lively and entertaining: a splendid saga
for the general reader." -Kirkus Reviews "Covers a tremendous amount of
information. . . . [A] lighthearted but serious look." -Choice A chronicle of
the discovery and development of sugar around the world.
Sugar Elizabeth Abbott 2011-09-27 The book explores the hidden stories behind
this sweet product, revealing how powerful American interests deposed Queen
Lili'uokalani of Hawaii, how Hitler tried to ensure a steady supply of beet
sugar when enemies threatened to cut off Germany's supply of overseas cane
sugar, and how South Africa established a domestic ethanol industry in the wake
of anti-apartheid sugar embargos. The book follows the history of sugar to the
present day, showing how sugar made eating on the run socially acceptable and
played an integral role in today's fast food culture and obesity epidemic.
Impressively researched and commandingly written, Sugar will forever change
perceptions of this sweet treat.
Amaro Brad Thomas Parsons 2016 Amaro is the first book to demystify this everexpanding, bittersweet world, and a must-have for any home cocktail enthusiast
or industry professional
Bittersweet Shauna Niequist 2010 A personal memoir explores the intertwined
natures of happiness and sadness, discussing how bitter experiences balance out
the sweetness in life and how change can be an opportunity for growth and a
function of God's graciousness.
Bittersweet Candice Poarch 2006 Arriving in Atlanta to care for three children,
Desiree Prescott is drawn to her new neighbor, pro baseball player Gerard
Kingsely, who genuinely seems to care about her and the kids, and as love
blossoms between them, a twisted stalker threatens to destroy everything.
Original.
Bittersweet Susan Cain 2022-04-05 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Sadness is
your superpower. In her new masterpiece, the author of the bestselling
phenomenon Quiet explores the power of the bittersweet personality, revealing a
misunderstood side of mental health and creativity while offering a roadmap to
facing grief in order to live life to the fullest. “Bittersweet grabs you by
the heart and doesn’t let go.”—BRENÉ BROWN, author of Atlas of the Heart “Susan
Cain has described and validated my existence once again!”—GLENNON DOYLE,
author of Untamed “The perfect cure for toxic positivity.”—ADAM GRANT, author
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of Think Again ONE OF THE MOST ANTICIPATED BOOKS OF 2022—Oprah Daily, BookPage
Bittersweetness is a tendency to states of longing, poignancy, and sorrow; an
acute awareness of passing time; and a curiously piercing joy at the beauty of
the world. It recognizes that light and dark, birth and death—bitter and
sweet—are forever paired. If you’ve ever wondered why you like sad music . . .
If you find comfort or inspiration in a rainy day . . . If you react intensely
to music, art, nature, and beauty . . . Then you probably identify with the
bittersweet state of mind. With Quiet, Susan Cain urged our society to
cultivate space for the undervalued, indispensable introverts among us, thereby
revealing an untapped power hidden in plain sight. Now she employs the same mix
of research, storytelling, and memoir to explore why we experience sorrow and
longing, and how embracing the bittersweetness at the heart of life is the true
path to creativity, connection, and transcendence. Cain shows how a bittersweet
state of mind is the quiet force that helps us transcend our personal and
collective pain, whether from a death or breakup, addiction or illness. If we
don’t acknowledge our own heartache, she says, we can end up inflicting it on
others via abuse, domination, or neglect. But if we realize that all humans
know—or will know—loss and suffering, we can turn toward one another. At a time
of profound discord and personal anxiety, Bittersweet brings us together in
deep and unexpected ways.
Bittersweet Legacy Cynthia Moskowitz Brody 2001 Bittersweet Legacy is a
collection of poetry, short stories and art inspired by the Holocaust. It is a
book born of paradox, evoking remembrances of the darkest moments known to
humankind by utilizing the power and beauty of the creative force. The writers
and artists represented in this book are individuals who were driven to respond
to the extremities that define the Holocaust. Some are accomplished in their
fields, others have created in an attempt to understand and give form to their
sorrow and quest for meaning. Each voice expresses a singular reprise. Together
they forge a resounding voice in response to the six million voices that were
silenced.
Bittersweet Winnie Mack 2016-04 When Sam is diagnosed with diabetes, her whole
world changes -- can she learn to handle it? Sam is a normal 12-year-old. She
loves ice cream, sleepovers, Christmas, and her soccer team (future team
captain). What doesn't she love? Her super-annoying teenage brother, how her
little sisters mess up the house and talk incessantly, and especially, how
completely weird she is feeling. Lately, Sam has been crazy hungry and thirsty.
She's tired all the time, and, most humiliating of all, she's started wetting
the bed like a baby. One day, after a collapse at a soccer game, she wakes up
in the hospital to find out she's got Type 1 diabetes. Suddenly everything is
different: not just her diet and the injections, but her relationships with her
family and her friends. Will she learn to handle it? This poignant story of a
young girl coming to terms with a serious diagnosis, is a hopeful tale about
overcoming life's hurdles.
Bittersweet Nevada Barr 2009-10-13 In her very first novel, award-winning
author Nevada Barr reveals another side to her remarkable storytelling prowess
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with this heart-wrenching yet tender tale of two women whose boundless devotion
to each other is continually challenged in nineteenth century America.
Eros the Bittersweet Anne Carson 2014-07-14 The insights presented in the
volume are many and wide-ranging, recognizably in tune with the subtlest modern
discussions of desire (such as triangulation. or loving what others love), yet
offering new solutions to old problems, like the proper interpretation of
Plato's Phaedrus. On the frequently discussed effect of literacy on Greek
civilization, the book offers a fresh view: it was no accident that the poets
who invented Eros were also the first readers and writers of the Western
literate tradition. Originally published in 1986. The Princeton Legacy Library
uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously
out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University
Press since its founding in 1905.
Bittersweet Danielle Steel 2000 India Taylor has been a devoted mother and
wife, but when she takes a job as a photojournalist, her safe, wellmanicured
life is turned upside down by Paul Ward, a man who encourages her to pursue her
dreams. Reprint.
Bittersweet Dreams V.C. Andrews 2015-10-27 From V.C. Andrews, bestselling
author of Flowers in the Attic (the first in a series of Lifetime movie events
about the Dollanganger family), comes the tale of a gifted teenager who finds
that mastering high school is much easier than mastering her heart. Mayfair
Cummings is young, beautiful, and brilliant. But her intelligence makes her the
outcast of both the private school she attends and the broken family she hopes
to salvage. When she catches the eye of both a popular senior and her handsome
English teacher, not even her brilliant mind can help her navigate the
explosive new relationships she is forming, or a scandal that is brewing…
Quiet Power Susan Cain 2016-05-03 The monumental bestseller Quiet has been
recast in a new edition that empowers introverted kids and teens Susan Cain
sparked a worldwide conversation when she published Quiet: The Power of
Introverts in a World That Can’t Stop Talking. With her inspiring book, she
permanently changed the way we see introverts and the way introverts see
themselves. The original book focused on the workplace, and Susan realized that
a version for and about kids was also badly needed. This book is all about
kids' world—school, extracurriculars, family life, and friendship. You’ll read
about actual kids who have tackled the challenges of not being extroverted and
who have made a mark in their own quiet way. You’ll hear Susan Cain’s own
story, and you’ll be able to make use of the tips at the end of each chapter.
There’s even a guide at the end of the book for parents and teachers. This
insightful, accessible, and empowering book, illustrated with amusing comicstyle art, will be eye-opening to extroverts and introverts alike.
bittersweet
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Helen Clay Frick Martha Frick Symington Sanger 2008 Chronicles Helen Clay
Frick's lifelong commitment to social welfare, the environment, and her
purchase of many significant works of art for her private collection, the Frick
Collection in New York, the University of Pittsburgh teaching collection, and
the Frick Art Museum.
The Road to Bittersweet Donna Everhart 2017-12 After a flood drives them from
their home in the Appalachian Mountains, Wallis and her family settle in the
South Carolina hill country, where Wallis falls for a high diver, driving a
wedge between her and her mute, musically gifted savant sister.
Bittersweet Shauna Niequist 2010-08-10 Join New York Times bestselling author
Shauna Niequist as she invites you to experience the precious gifts and wisdom
that only come the hard way--through change, loss, and transition. In this
collection of poignant essays, Shauna reflects on her own journey of making
peace with change, the nuanced mix of excitement and heartbreak that comes with
it, and the practices that offer us strength and hope along the way. When life
comes at us in waves, our first instinct is to dig in our heels and control
what we can. A keen observer of life with a lyrical voice, Shauna offers
another way--the way of letting the waves carry us into a deeper awareness of
God's presence in our lives, even in the midst of turmoil. Drawing from her own
experiences in a season of pain and chaos, Shauna shares her deeply personal
struggles with: Difficult moves Career changes Marital stress Financial worries
Life-altering loss With honesty and hope, Shauna beautifully unwraps the
complicated truth that in all things there is both something broken and
something beautiful, that there is a moment of lightness even on the darkest of
nights, and that rejoicing is no less meaningful when it contains a splinter of
sadness. A tribute to life at the edges, Bittersweet is a love letter to the
bittersweet and sacred work that change does in us all. Praise for Bittersweet:
"Bittersweet is so delicious I wanted to douse it in butter and syrup and eat
the whole thing. I fell into a deep and genuine depression when I read the last
word and there were no more. Be kind and please treat yourself to this book. It
is lovely and hilarious and poignant in all the best ways that make me so
deliriously happy as a reader." --Jen Hatmaker, speaker and bestselling author
of Fierce, Free, and Full of Fire and For the Love
Bittersweet Legacy Janette Thomas Greenwood 2001-02-01 Bittersweet Legacy is
the dramatic story of the relationship between two generations of black and
white southerners in Charlotte, North Carolina, from 1850 to 1910. Janette
Greenwood describes the interactions between black and white business and p
Bittersweet Rain Sandra Brown 2000 Caroline Dawson grieves over the death of
her husband, who was thirty years her senior, but when his son, Rink, returns
to settle the estate, Caroline can only remember how Rink broke her heart when
they were teenagers.
Bittersweet Susan Strasberg 1980 The actress's account of her troubled life
covers her desperate relationships with her parents, her early successes, her
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reckless affairs and marriage, her experiences with drugs, and her decision to
make a new life for herself
Bittersweet Alice Medrich 2003-01-01 Presents a collection of 125 recipes in
which chocolate plays a key role, including such treats as brownies, chocolate
cake, ice cream, soufflées, and crepes.
Bittersweet Melanie Rostock 2016-10-17 Bambi knows she is different, starting
with her name. Writing gives her the strength to go on even though she feels
disliked by her high school classmates. Liam has never had a normal family, and
the problems are not just economic. His father is an aggressive alcoholic and
his mother refuses to accept reality. The future does not hold out a lot of
promise for him even though he has always dreamed of being a writer. When Bambi
and Liam meet at a writing workshop, both are drawn to each other. Although
they share a love for literature, could the fact they come from completely
different worlds be an obstacle to love?
Bittersweet Danielle Steel 2009-02-25 In Bittersweet, Danielle Steel has
written a novel for our times, a story of choices and new beginnings. India
Taylor lived in a world of manicured lawns and neatly maintained calendars: a
merry-go-round of Little League, piano lessons, and Cape Cod summer vacations.
With four wonderful children, India believed in commitment and sacrifice, just
as she believed in Doug, the man she married 17 years before. For India, this
was the promise she made, the life she had chosen--not the award-winning career
as a photojournalist she once had. It was a choice she had never truly
regretted. Until she begins to regret it with all her heart. India couldn't
pinpoint the exact moment. Perhaps it was the last time her agent called,
begging her to take an assignment Doug insisted she turn down. Or perhaps it
was when Doug told her he thought of her as a companion and someone to take
care of their kids, and not much more. At that moment, the price of the
sacrifices she'd made began to seem high. And then, she met Paul Ward. A Wall
Street tycoon married to a bestselling author, Paul lived life on his own
terms, traveling the world on his own yacht. India hadn't planned to become
Paul's friend. Anything more was unthinkable. Yet talking to Paul was so easy.
India could share her dreams with him, and offer comfort when Paul suffers a
heartbreak of his own. And while Paul urges India to reclaim her career, Doug
is adamantly against it, determined to keep her tied to the home. But with
Paul's encouragement, India slowly, painfully, begins to break free, and find
herself again. Rediscovering her creativity and her courage, India uses Paul
like a beacon on the horizon, sharing intimate phone conversations with a man
half a world away, a man who never stops reminding her of all that is possible
for her. India is changing, and nothing in her life will ever be the same
again. Not her marriage. Not her friendship with Paul. And when India is
presented with an irresistible opportunity, she makes a heart-wrenching
decision, leaving a safe, familiar place-and the people she loves there-to move
into the terror of the unknown. Bittersweet is her story, a story of freedom,
of having dreams and making choices to find them. With unerring insight,
Danielle Steel has created a moving portrait of a woman who dares to embark on
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a new adventure and the man who helps her get there. Her painful, exhilarating
journey inspires us all.
Bittersweet Miranda Beverly-Whittemore 2015 Winning a scholarship to a
prestigious college where she befriends a beautiful girl of privilege,
unassuming Mabel joins her friend during a lakeside summer surrounded by
wealthy vacationers only to discover morally ambiguous truths about her
friend's family fortune.
Bittersweet Grace Percy Pendergrass 2010-12 The silence of grace intertwines
within this anecdotal review from Percy, a child born to divorced parents in
rural Appalachia in the early 1940s. World War II is coming to an end, and a
fear of communism smothers his community as they struggle to maintain their
dignity to endure everyday living. He is encompassed by a strong spiritual
family and adults friends who give encouragement and advice. However, Percy's
perception of himself is tattered and broken from guilt. Many children have
these unfounded guilts, which are very real. The perceptions of a child are
always different from those of others who witness the same events. This
narrative of nonfiction gives Percy freedom to cradle his own perceptions of
his truth through the muddy journey as a young boy slaying his own dragons with
bittersweet victories. Percy's confidants have diverse backgrounds. Mr.
Billingsley is his mentor in religious matters when blood family doesn't fit
the needs of the moment. Dude is a man's man who gives all the worldly advice a
boy should have. Doc is the intellectual coach for encouragement for loftier
youth dreams. Walker serves as the back-seat driver to challenge and humble
Percy at every turn. Walker's personality develops Percy's embryo of
benevolence to find a meaningful expression. Because of the historic nature of
the book, seasoned citizens can use it to reminisce with their children and
grandchildren and others in their circle. Teenagers may read the book and get a
glimpse into the past and be consoled that they are not alone with their
demons. Grade-school children can easily read the book for entertainment
because of the youthful language. People of faith may find hope within to be
their victory and be encouraged by circumstances that surround the limited
Bible verses. Tom, Dick, Harry, Sally, and Betty can just pick up the book and
read for pure pleasure. Percy's grade-school education began in a one-room
schoolhouse in southern Appalachia, which he attended during grades one thru
six. The fear of communism permeated his rural community. Rich in Christian
ethics and tenacity, Percy achieved his master's degree and worked as a soil
conservationist. He retired on Sand Mountain, Alabama.
A Bittersweet Season Jane Gross 2012 In telling the story of her own struggle
to learn how to care for her aging and ailing mother, a journalist offers
helpful insights and advice to other caregivers who feel overwhelmed. Reprint.
Bittersweet Freddie Lee Johnson 2002 Follows three brothers--Clifford, whose
wife leaves him to find true love; Victor, plagued by his inability to have a
successful romantic relationship; and Nathan, a minister struggling with his
desire for a beautiful woman--as their lives take unexpected
bittersweet
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Bittersweet George M. Savage 2012-11-29 Bittersweet is a touching collection of
reflections, stories, and words of wisdom inspired by one man’s memories and
thoughts. George Savage’s memoir will take you from the present to the past,
and you will discover a piece of your own heritage and history. He has an
emotional tie with his roots, and you’ll form an emotional tie to your own
roots as you read his reflections. With Bittersweet, he keeps the memories
alive and gives his family a legacy of love and courage. His journey has been
one of tragedy and triumph—a bittersweet story of success, trials and
tribulations, agonizing sadness and tremendous joy, love and compassion. With
the writing of Bittersweet, he sends an inspiring message: “If a small, poor,
backwoods boy from the hills of Tennessee can persevere in the face of many
hardships and obstacles and find happiness and success, you can too.” With
love, I dedicate this book to my wife and helpmate, Helen. Without her, none of
this would have been possible.
Bitter Sweet C. J. Carmichael 2019-11-12 Murder in a small town is always
personal. Local longtime librarian, Sybil Tombe, is missing, abducted from her
home on the outskirts of the isolated ranching town of Lost Trail, Montana. An
elderly neighbor reports seeing a gray-haired, bearded man driving up to
Sybil’s house the night she disappeared. Newly-minted Sheriff Zak Waller can’t
think of a less likely target for a crime. When an older man is reported
lurking around a young girl at the local grade school, Zak wonders if this man
could also be Sybil’s abductor? The descriptions of the men are similar—but
what could be the possible link between a young girl and 60-year-old Sybil?
Peeling back the layers of Sybil's life, Zak discovers Sybil is a master at
keeping secrets, especially her own, and these secrets may now be threatening
her life as well as the life of an innocent child. As Zak and his team work to
uncover the truth, he also has to deal with issues in his romantic relationship
with deputy Nadine Black, and mete justice to a respected town citizen who has
been sheltering his criminal past for too long.
Bittersweet Sarina Bowen 2016-06-14 The start of a 7-book USA Today bestselling
series! The last person Griffin Shipley expects to find stuck in a ditch on his
Vermont country road is his ex-hookup. Five years ago they’d shared a couple of
steamy nights together. But that was a lifetime ago. At twenty-seven, Griff is
now the accidental patriarch of his family farm. Even his enormous shoulders
feel the strain of supporting his mother, three siblings and a dotty
grandfather. He doesn’t have time for the sorority girl who’s shown up
expecting to buy his harvest at half price. Vermont was never in Audrey
Kidder’s travel plans. Neither was Griff Shipley. But she needs a second chance
with the restaurant conglomerate employing her. Okay—a fifth chance. And no
self-righteous lumbersexual farmer will stand in her way. They’re adversaries.
They want entirely different things from life. Too bad their sexual chemistry
is as hot as Audrey’s top secret enchilada sauce, and then some. Series
starter. Stand-alone romance. (No cliffhangers.) Other books set in the True
North world include: Steadfast http://geni.us/steadfastgoogle Keepsake
http://geni.us/ksgoogle Bountiful http://geni.us/BFgoogle Speakeasy
http://geni.us/GoogleSpk Fireworks http://geni.us/GoogleFireworks Heartland
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https://geni.us/HeartlandGoogle For fans of: Melanie Harlow, Corinne Michaels,
Meghan March, Lauren Blakely, Julia Kent, Elle Kennedy, Tijan, CD Reiss,
Kendall Ryan, Vi Keeland, Penelope Ward, Jana Aston, K Bromberg, Katy Evans,
Jessica Hawkins, Kristen Proby, Penny Reid, Helena Hunting, Sally Thorne,
Kristen Ashley, Helen Hoang, Kylie Scott, Christina Lauren, Jana Aston, Sawyer
Bennett, Lexi Ryan, Karina Halle, Skye Warren, Kennedy Ryan, Jodi Ellen Mapas,
Kristan Higgins, Jill Shalvis, Max Monroe, Susan Stoker, KA Linde, Kate
Canterbary, Kristen Callihan, Samantha Young, Sierra Rose. Keywords: Vermont,
sexy romance, foodies, lumbersexuals, big families, lumberjacks, not quite
cowboys, Western romance, mountain men, hate to love, enemies to lovers, alpha
male, grumpy hero, second chance romance, New England romance, college football
player, hard cider, good times, free romance, steamy kisses and homemade ice
cream, rural settings, small town romance, free romance book, free romance
novel, free reads, free romantic comedy, freebie, free first in series, free
sexy romance, google play books for free, romance for free, read books for
free, free, freebie, free book, free books, book, books, free ebook, ebook,
free novel, read, short, series, funny, female protagonist, novel, secret,
alpha male, literature, story, stories, hero, fiction, romance, free romance,
free romance ebook, free romance ebooks, free romance book, free romance books,
women's fiction, racy, romance novel, romance books, romance books, books to
read and download, second chances, freebie, romance freebie, free, free book,
free books, free romance books, free romance books to download, free alpha male
romance books, free bad boy romance books, free second chance romance, steamy
romance books, contemporary romance books, love story and romance books, beach
reads, new adult, romantic fiction, romance fiction books, romance books,
romance novel, alpha male, free novel, seduction, sexy, sensual, urban,
contemporary, 21st century, current, contemporary crush.
Bittersweet Sarah Ockler 2012-01-03 Hudson Avery gave up a promising
competetive ice skating career after her parents divorced when she was fourteen
years old and now spends her time baking cupcakes and helping out in her
mother's upstate New York diner, but when she gets a chance at a scholarship
and starts coaching the boys' hockey team, she realizes that she is not through
with ice skating after all.
Bittersweet Susan Wittig Albert 2016-04-05 "This Thanksgiving, be grateful for
China Bayles who teams up with an old friend to solve a complex case of theft
and murder in a South Texas ranching community. It's Thanksgiving in Pecan
Springs, and China is planning to visit her mother, Leatha, and her mother's
husband, Sam, who are enthusiastically embarking on a new enterprise turning
their former game ranch into a vacation retreat for birders. She's also looking
forward to catching up with her friend, game warden Mackenzie "Mack" Chambers,
who was recently transferred to the area. But Leatha calls with bad news: Sam
has had a heart attack. How will Leatha manage if Sam can't carry his share?
She does have a helper, Sue Ellen Krause. But China discovers that Sue Ellen,
who is in the process of leaving her marriage to the assistant foreman at a
large trophy game ranch, is in some serious trouble. Before Sue Ellen can tell
China the full story, her car veers off a deserted road and she is killed.
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Meanwhile, when a local veterinarian is shot in what appears to be a burglary
at his clinic, Mack Chambers believes his murder could be related to fawns
stolen from a nearby ranch. As Mack follows the trail, China begins to wonder
if Sue Ellen's death may not have been an accident, and if there's a connection
to the stolen animals. But their search for the truth may put their own lives
in danger"-Bittersweet Colleen McCullough 2014-08-19 Colleen McCullough’s new, romantic
Australian novel about four unforgettable sisters taking their places in life
during the tumultuous years after World War I is “just as epic as her ultraromantic classic, The Thorn Birds” (Marie Claire). Because they are two sets of
twins, the four Latimer sisters are as close as can be. Yet each of these
vivacious young women has her own dream for herself: Edda wants to be a doctor,
Grace wants to marry, Tufts wants never to marry, and Kitty wishes to be known
for something other than her beauty. They are famous throughout New South Wales
for their beauty, wit, and ambition, but as they step into womanhood at the
beginning of the twentieth century, life holds limited prospects for them.
Together they decide to enroll in a training program for nurses—a new option
for women of their time. As the Latimer sisters become immersed in hospital
life and the demands of their training, each must make weighty decisions about
love, career, and what she values most. The results are sometimes happy,
sometimes heartbreaking, but always…bittersweet. Set against the background of
a young and largely untamed nation, “filled with humor, insight, and
captivating historical detail, McCullough’s latest is a wise and warm tribute
to family, female empowerment, and her native land” (People).
Bittersweet Chris Feudtner 2004-01-21 One of medicine's most remarkable
therapeutic triumphs was the discovery of insulin in 1921. The drug produced
astonishing results, rescuing children and adults from the deadly grip of
diabetes. But as Chris Feudtner demonstrates, the subsequent transformation of
the disease from a fatal condition into a chronic illness is a story of success
tinged with irony, a revealing saga that illuminates the complex human
consequences of medical intervention. Bittersweet chronicles this history of
diabetes through the compelling perspectives of people who lived with this
disease. Drawing on a remarkable body of letters exchanged between patients or
their parents and Dr. Elliot P. Joslin and the staff of physicians at his famed
Boston clinic, Feudtner examines the experience of living with diabetes across
the twentieth century, highlighting changes in treatment and their profound
effects on patients' lives. Although focused on juvenile-onset, or Type 1,
diabetes, the themes explored in Bittersweet have implications for our
understanding of adult-onset, or Type 2, diabetes, as well as a host of other
diseases that, thanks to drugs or medical advances, are being transformed from
acute to chronic conditions. Indeed, the tale of diabetes in the post-insulin
era provides an ideal opportunity for exploring the larger questions of how
medicine changes our lives.
Brunch at Bittersweet Café Carla Laureano 2019 From the RITA Award-winning
author of Five Days in Skye comes a sweet, romantic treat that will leave you
bittersweet
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hungry for more. Baker and pastry chef Melody Johansson has always believed in
finding the positive in every situation, but seven years after she moved to
Denver, she can't deny that she's stuck in a rut. One relationship after
another has ended in disaster, and her classical French training is being
wasted on her night job in a mediocre chain bakery. Then the charming and
handsome private pilot Justin Keller lands on the doorstep of her workplace in
a snowstorm, and Melody feels like it's a sign that her luck is finally turning
around. Justin is intrigued by the lively bohemian baker, but the last thing
he's looking for is a relationship. His own romantic failures have proven that
the demands of his job are incompatible with meaningful connections, and he's
already pledged his life savings to a new business venture across the country-an island air charter in Florida with his sister and brother-in-law. Against
their better judgment, Melody and Justin find themselves drawn together by
their unconventional career choices and shared love of adventure. But when an
unexpected windfall provides Melody with the chance to open her dream bakerycafé in Denver with her best friend, chef Rachel Bishop, she's faced with an
impossible choice: stay and put down roots with the people and place she's come
to call home . . . or give it all up for the man she loves.
Autistic Adults at Bittersweet Farms Norman S. Giddan 1991 Autistic Adults at
Bittersweet Farms is a touching view of an inspirational residential care
program for autistic adolescents and adults. This compelling book focuses on
adult autism treated through the concepts used at Bittersweet Farms, an 80-acre
farm in northwest Ohio. Through historical rationale for a therapeutic
community, a comparison between the Bittersweet Farms model and treatment
settings in the United Kingdom, specific treatments and training programs at
Bittersweet Farms, and staff, parent, and resident viewpoints, the innovative
program--based on the premise that adults with autism continue to need special
care and training throughout their lives--is brought to life. Divided into
three sections, Autistic Adults at Bittersweet Farms returns repeatedly to the
concept behind the program--molding autistic adults into contributing members
of society in their own ways. Section One includes a potpourri of information,
giving a glimpse of the range of models available for treatment and what makes
each program a success. Taking a closer look at program considerations within
various community settings, the second section examines behavior modification
techniques in training autistic children and educating their parents. As
politics play an important role in developing an innovative care program like
Bittersweet Farms, the final section delves into regulations and funding for
different types of residential care programs. Ending on a very human and
optimistic note, section three closes with three personal accounts of life and
work at Bittersweet Farms from a staff member, a resident, and a parent, with
each praising a different aspect of the total person care environment of
Bittersweet Farms. Occupational and physical therapists, policymakers,
educators, and parents of autistic children will be encouraged from reading
this outstanding book.
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